
1 Mile Handicap Postponed

Subject: 1 Mile Handicap Postponed
Message from Gary Floate November 2, 2020 09:08
All Club e-mail messages can now be viewed via the Ilford AC web site link at
ilfordathleticclub.co.uk/messages

Hi All

With the new lockdown coming into place this Thursday, we are unable to go ahead with the
1 mile handicap planned for next Saturday. I hope we can find a date in the future. Gary
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